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CHRISTMAS LUNCH - 10 December 2015
Junior Site Children

Dear Parent/ Carer

The Christmas Lunch for the Junior Site children will be served on Thursday 10 December at
12 noon. Unfortunately, this year, due to the new build and the restricted playground area we
are not able to invite parents/families to Join the children for their Christmas Lunch.

There will only be one hot, festive meal cooked that day and there will be a chocolate
pudding for dessert. The vegetarian children will, however, be catered for as usual,

All children are welcome to stay for a Christmas Lunch and it would be helpful if you could
complete and return the slip below to assist the cook in ordering the food.

NAME OF CHILD:
1. T would like my child to have a Christmas Lunch and will pay £2.10 onto sQuid [ ]

2. T would like my child to have a Christmas Lunch and enclose £2.10 in cash [ ]

3. I would like my child to have a Christmas Lunch and they are
entitled to free school meals and I do not have to pay [ ]

4. My child will bring packed lunch on the day of the
Christmas Lunch, 10™ December [ 1




